
 

LEOTARDS FOR SALE 
Each Year we have 
Carol who travels 

from Cambridge to 
our Gym.  

Carol has a great   
selection of  leotards 

and bike pants for 
sale. 

She will be heading 
down in Term 2 

 
Tuesday 14th May 

3:30-7pm 
 

Wednesday 15th 
May 

3:30-7pm 
 

Thursday 16th May 
3:45-7pm 

 
EFTPOS AVAILABLE 

 

 
FACEBOOK 

Please like our         
Facebook page. 

 
Gymnastics Waitara 

 
To keep updated 

with all that is      
happening within our 

club. 

 
 
 

TERM 1—WEEK 4 

**TARANAKI PRIMARY & INTERMEDIATE GYMSPORTS FESTIVAL** 

This year our club will be hosting the Taranaki Primary &                
Intermediate Gymsports Festival. This is a great event and we would 

like to have as many schools participate. It is during school time. 
Check in with your school to help encourage this event! Top School 

Trophies for your schools to win and spot prizes. Parents if you 
would like to know more about this event please come and see 

Shirley or myself. Would be great to have all our members involved. 

GFA REGISTRATIONS TERM 2 WILL OPEN NEXT WEEK—4th March 

Please check your emails for your priority link for registrations for 
Term 2. Click on the link to secure your preferred class. Waiting list 

athletes will be contacted in Week 7. 

YOU MUST RE REGISTER YOUR CHILD EVERY TERM—IT DOES NOT 
AUTOMATICALLY ROLL OVER 

If you are unsure on how to re register them, please email me at 
hayley@gymnasticswaitara.co.nz and I will register them for you. 

EASTER RAFFLE 

Currently we are running our club Easter Raffle Fundraiser. Tickets 
and notices have been handed out over the past couple of weeks. 

We have our donation box in the kitchen and spare tickets available 
at the gym office. Thank you to the ones who have already donated 

and sold tickets. We appreciate your generosity and support. 



ONLINE PAYMENTS   

When making payments 
online. Please use           

reference with Child 
Name and Invoice 

Number.  

We can then allocate 
the payment to the 

right member. 

Thank You.  

FRIENDLY MANAGER 

You all have your own 
Friendly Manager     

Profile. This is where 
you can log on and view 

your fees, balance, 
events and how to re 
register each term, 

All GFA athletes need 
to re register every 

GYMNASTICS WAITARA OFFERS: 

* Kindy Gym/Tiny tots Classes *                                                   
Monday and Friday 10.30 -11.30  Ages 18 Months to 5 Years 

(excluding Public Holidays and During School Holidays)   

$10 Per child per session. Concession Cards available 

No registrations needed, can show up on day and coach will 
sign you in 

GFA TERM FEES ARE OVERDUE 

All GFA Invoices are now overdue. Please be aware that          
outstanding invoices more than 30 days late may incur            

additional fees. Please don’t hesitate to reach out if you have 
any questions.  

Memberships may be suspended for non-payment. This means 
exclusion from classes, training and competitions. Please contact 

our Centre Manager Hayley Jury at                                                
hayley@gymnasticswaitara.co.nz if you have any queries. 

WE ARE HIRING 

Are you interested in coaching? We are looking for enthusiastic 
and passionate coaches. Come and be part of an amazing team 

and working with our amazing athletes and members. 

If this looks like something you would be interested in please get 
in contact with Shirley Baker on 

Shirley@gymnasticswaitara.co.nz 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you from the team @  

GYMNASTICS WAITARA 

GYMNASTICS WAITARA 

17 PRINCESS STREET 

WAITARA 4320 

Ph: 06 754 8292 

W:www.gymnasticswaitara.co.nz 

 

Hayley Jury - Centre Manager and              

Senior Coach 

Ph: 027 867 1806 

E: hayley@gymnasticswaitara.co.nz 

 

Shirley Baker - Project Manager and        

Head Coach 

Ph: 027 495 2020 

E: shirley@gymnasticswaitara.co.nz 

 

FACEBOOK–  

Gymnastics Waitara 

INSTAGRAM–  

gymnastics_waitara 


